
Serving Next Sunday, February 1 
 

Altar Guild 

Bobby Stilley, Woodie Woodward, Churchill Jenkins 

Margaret Thompson 

Acolytes and Crucifer 

Laurel Edwards, Savannah Seremet, Jade Edwards  

Counting Committee 

(Sunday) Jack McCutcheon, Ike Locklair 

(Monday) Maxine Dunn, Margaret Thompson, Nancy Stiltner 

 Childrenôs Church  

Tim Whitten 

Trustee Duty  

Ernie Turnes 

Sound Technician 

Lee Hickman, Charles Hucks  

Ushers 

Phil Thompson (Chairman), Duc Watts (Co-Chairman),  

Jack Driggers, Jimmy Jones, Blake Martin, George Martin,  

Dick Sayre, Ernie Turnes 

CAP Food Items Needed  
Pasta and Pasta Sauce, 1lb. bags of Rice 

Help4Kids Items Needed 
Vienna Sausage, Beanee Weenees 

The 

Please contact Tim Whitten for more info.  

Tim.whitten@fumcconway.org or (251) 269 -8179 

Shrove Tuesday Pancake Supper 
FUMC will close out the season of Epiphany 
 with a Shrove Tuesday Pancake Supper on  
Tuesday, February 10 between 5:30- 7:30 p.m.  

in the Fellowship Hall! 

The Shrove Tuesday Event will include a pancake race for all 
ages, children's games and festivities including Mardi Gras 
mask making. Become the King or Queen of the night by find-
ing the prize in the King Cake! Put on  your Mardi Gras beads 
and join the fun. 

Meet and Greet 

Looking to learn more about First UMC?  Whether you are a 

newcomer or just trying to reconnect, join Rev. Kyle on 

Sunday, Feb 1. in the Family Life Center at 10:00 a.m. Lite 

refreshments will be served.  Contact Rev. Kyle for more 

information at kyle.randle@fumcconway.org 

Do you have some old suit cases that you would like to donate to 
the Haiti Mission trip?  The team needs to fill them with all the 
items that have been so graciously given.  Please contact Julie 
Whitten:  (251) 747-0787 

Stewardship Updates 

CELEBRATE!!!!Join us as we celebrate in giving towards the 

Capital Campaign ñCommitted Togetherò.  Together we have 

reduced the principal on our loan from the renovations by 

$255,400 this past year.  Our current debt is $1,211,000. 

Your generosity is making a difference! 

Our 2014 Operating Budget was $488,268.16, we received 

$487,663.82 and had expenses for $487,668.16 for a 

difference of $4.94!  Thank You! 

If you havenôt had the opportunity to turn in your Commitment 

Card for the 2015 Operating Budget, we encourage you to do 

so.  Cards are available in the wooden information kiosk by 

the office.  Your commitment is important in helping us plan 

for the work of the church this year.  Should you be 

interested in automated draft giving, please contact Danny 

Clonts. 

Follow the QR code to navigate to the ACS account 

for FUMC and make your donation. 

Shoebox Project- We have been advised that some of our 

shoeboxes were sent to Kenya, Zimbabwe, and the Dominican 

Republic. Thanks to everyone that was involved  

Thank You to everyone that donated to the Christmas 

Project and the Poinsettia Child Project in December. We were 

able to send 282 chickens, 1000 pounds of rice, and some dried 

beans to Help 4 Kids and bedding items, gift certificates for 

Walmart, vouchers to Ryans and movie passes for the boys at the 

Waccamaw Youth Center. Thanks again!! 

Lenten Organ Meditations will be offered at Noon each 

Wednesday in Lent beginning Wednesday, February 25. Each 

program is 30 minutes and is followed by a soup and sandwich 

lunch  in the FLC. Free concerts. 

The Raleigh Ringers return to Conwayôs First United 

Methodist Church on Saturday, March 28 at 7:00 p.m. Tickets go 

on sale to church members on February 8 and the general public 

on February 16. Tickets will be 20.00 each in advance. 15.00 each 

for groups of 6 or more in advance. 25.00 at the door. All general 

seating. Tickets may be purchased after worship on Sundays at 

the front portico and during regular office hours. Payment may be 

made by credit card at fumcconway.org, calling the church office, 

or by check or cash. Raleigh Ringers is an international handbell 

ensemble that is in great demand across the country. This will be 

Raleigh Ringers second appearance in Conway. 

https://www.signup4.net/Public/ap.aspx?EID=2015235E&TID=%2bJNf5IVx7lSngWQupYJk%2bw%3d%3d
mailto:kyle.randle@fumcconway.org


First View  

FUMC Staff 

Reverend Kyle Randle, Pastor kyle.randle@fumcconway.org 

Billy Fallaw, MM, Dir. of Music & Organist  billy.fallaw@fumcconway.org 

Tim Whitten, MAR, Dir. of Christian Education tim.whitten@fumcconway.org 

Cathy Estridge, Ministry Assistant office@fumcconway.org 

Danny Clonts, Accountant danny.clonts@fumcconway.org 

Jan Kyzer, Nursery Asst. kyzer5@yahoo.com 

Robin Goff, Nursery Asst. 

Gayle Fanshaw,  Nursery Asst.  

James Graham, Sexton 

Birthdays This Week 
 

January 25:  Anna Levy, Remanda Fenner, Ike Locklair 

January 27:  Virginia Hardwick 

January 28:  Morgan Martin 

January 30:  Libby Brown, Bonita ad Don Smoak,  

Jackson Long 

January 31:  Toby White 

 

 This is a publication of First United Methodist Church 
1001 Fifth Avenue, Conway, SC  29526 

Please visit our website:  www.fumcconway.org 

Menu:  Chicken Pot Pie, Peas, Salad Bar, Rolls 
and Dessert! 

Special Fellowship that you donôt want to miss! 
 

Wednesday evening study at 6:30 p.m. in room 216 

Encounter scripture in new ways through Animate Bible 

This weekôs topic:  Unexpected Good News! 

See any Hut Bible Class member for tickets! 
Mother Daughter Tea 
February 15 at 4:00 p.m. 

Family Life Center /  Senior Room 
 

For girls ages Pre-K ~ 5th Grade 
White gloves optional! 

Church Council Meeting on January 26 at 7:00 p.m. 
in the FLC.  Council Members, please make plans to 
attend. 

Finance Committee Meeting on January 27 @ 5:30 p.m. in   
the Finance Office Rm. 207. 

Lots of Homemade Goodies! 

FUMC will be providing a Soup and Sandwich Lunch following 

the Lenten Organ Meditations on Wednesdays starting  February 

25 at 12:30 p.m. in the Family Life Center.  If you would be 

willing to provide a pot of soup or sandwiches, please contact the 

church office at 488-4251 or office@fumcconway.org  

Prayer Concerns 

Assisted Living Facilities: Emeritus: Bobbie Davis; Conway 

Manor: Edith Lewis; Kingston:  Ruth Coy;  Cornelius, NC: 

Helen Wakefield; Mt. Prospect, IL: Faye Perrault,  

At Home: Kathy Hucks, Amy Hickman, Nancy Stiltner, 

Jean Timbes, Sylvia Avant, Betty James, Betty Folks, Mary T. 

Foxworth, Jane Gore, Gwen Mishoe, Diana Rodwell, Tootsie 

Atkins, Tommy Jordan,  Irene Calhoun, Ruth Thomas. 


